
To the Strategic Priorities & Policy Committee, 
 
I am writing with concerns regarding the proposed location of a homeless hub at The Lighthouse Inn, 705 
Fanshawe Park Road West.  As a long-time resident of the Foxfiled community, and with 3 small children, 
I am very concerned that having this facility in our neighbourhood will result in an unsafe 
environment.  This is a quiet family neighbourhood situated away from the downtown core.  We ask that 
the city reconsider the Lighthouse Inn as an appropriate location. 
 
Thank you, 
Rachelle Courtney 
 


